Spring 2004 Newsletter

From the President:

Dear Brothers-

I hope this newsletter finds all of you and your families in good health. Enclosed you will find some information on some of the coming events for
our Association, I hope that you are able to attend. Stan Kittredge * 72 Treasurer

What's happening:

Saturday May 8, 2004. The undergraduate brothers of our chapter at UMass have again invited us to campus for our fourth annual alumni day.
Once again the Chapter will be hosting an alumni/undergraduate softball game followed by a cookout at the Chapter house at 387 N. Pleasant St..
Those of you who have not been able to make it in the past I encourage you to come out and join us even if your not a softball player. Last year we
had the best turn out ever. The game of course is secondary Lo renewing old acquaintances and perpetuating the spirit of brotherhood.

Thanks to those of you who have taken the time to mentor some of the undergrads. They have many questions not only about how things were in
our Fraternity days but also about what to expect when they graduate.

Alumni meet at Lower Totman Field (located directly behind the Women’s Phys Ed Bldg. at 10:30. After a meet and greet we’ll sort out a line up
and be prepared for the undergrads at 12:00. Following the game we are all invited back to the Chapter house for burgers and beers.

Saturday June 5, 2004. We will be holding our annual reunion/business meeting.

We have again chosen Mill Valley Golf Links in Belchertown. Meet at the clubhouse at 9:00. During our meeting we will be selecting this years
educational gift recipients as well as any other agenda business. If you have anything you'd like put on the agenda please contact President Bill
Spierdowis at wspierdowis@comcast.net or (508)-543-3578.

The first tee times should be around 10:30. Please RSVP so we can let the club know how many people will be attending.

Coffee and pastry will be available at 9:00. Lunch and dinn

r will also be available at the club. If your not a golfer come anyway we’ll be in the clubhouse.

Summer 2005. Tentative plans are to hold a weekend reunion at Foxwoods Resort/Casino. We are hoping a weekend event will entice those of you
who live out of the area to attend. More info will be forthcoming.

Scholarship applications due May 30 2004: Our scholarship applications are now available on our website for dependents of Association
member's or from chairman John Cycz at: 23 Capt. Lathrop Dr. S. Deerfield, Ma 01373 (413) 665-7089. Applications are due back to John not

lately please check out the latest photo’s.

Membership dues: Those of you who have not sent in your membership dues for 2004 should do so at this time. Dues are used to defray the cost
of newsletters, postage and other Association expenses well as our scholarship program. Please forward dues and RSVP info on May’s softball
game and June’s reunion to Stan Kittredge 399 Old Farm Road Franklin, MA 02038 or call (508) 528-1107. Please make checks payable to The
Phi Sigma Delta Alumni Association of Zeta Beta Tau.

If you receive a copy of this newsletter by mail I do not have a current email address for you. It would be a huge help if [ had your email address.
Please drop me a line at mailto:kitcol @comcast.net. Thanks Stan Kittredge'72 Treasurer




